

November 10, 1997

Dr. Lee N. Sheldon 2223 Sarno Road Melbourne, FL 32935

Dear Dr. Sheldon,

I want to express my deep gratitude to you and to your wonderful staff for the care and expertise I experienced during my surgery a few months ago.

Congratulations on a wonderful and difficult job well done! I know that it was major surgery, but because of your care and attention I experienced but slight pain and discomfort.

I must tell you that each time I visited your clinic I was inspired by the peace, friendliness and kindness that prevailed among all of you.

May God continue to bless you and your work of bringing comfort and healing to so many people

Sincerely,

Sister Andrea Brady

Sister Andrea Brady